
 
 
From: "Dr. S I LASKAR" <drsebul@gmail.com> 
To: cp.neerajkumar@nic.in, delpol@vsnl.com 
Cc:  
Date: Wed, 23 Jan 2013 22:15:59 +0530 
Subject: Appreciation 

Dear Sir, 

           I am writing this as a token of appreciation for the help offered by one of the 
Officers of Delhi Police.  On 22nd January at about 9.45 P.M. myself along with my parent 
in-laws were waiting for auto in front  of  Old Delhi railway station. We asked 8-10 autos 
but nobody was willing to go to Lodi Road, some of them were ready to go but 
demanded Rupees 150/200. In the mean time the police officer reached  and came to 
know the matter from me  in details and arranged one auto for us to reach Lodi road by 
meter reading.  We received the help from the officer without asking for it which is very 
much commendable. 

I salute Delhi police and particularly the concerned  officer. 

Thank you very much 

With best regards 

Dr.S.I.Laskar 

 


